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October 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

Winter Fair 2023 

This year, we will be holding our Winter Fair on Friday 1st December from 3.30pm – 

5.00pm. We would like to give the local community the opportunity to rent a stall in our 

school hall. By paying the school £20, you will be given a table in the hall where you can 

set up your goods and sell whatever you want from bracelets and toys to cakes and 

drinks. Whatever money you make, you keep! 

If you are interested in renting a stall, please complete the slip below and return it to the 

school office with £20.00 deposit as soon as possible. If you need a printed version of the 

letter, please contact the school. 

We are also hoping to entertain children with a Santa’s Grotto. Children can visit Santa 

and will be treated to a small gift. Tickets cost £2.00 and will need to be booked in 

advance (These will be available to buy from the school office from Monday 6th 

November.) 

We look forward to seeing you. 

Kind regards 

Miss Desai (Year 6 teacher) 

 --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

  

I would like to rent a stall for this year's Winter Fair on Friday 1st December. 

Name ……………………………………………………  

Child’s name ………………………………………………..   Class ……………….. 

I have enclosed £20 to secure my stall. 
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